

Monday, 15 January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to take the opportunity to remind you of the school guidelines around attendance and reporting absences. Regular attendance is extremely important for your child's wellbeing and learning.

If your child has a medical appointment or is unable to attend school if they are unwell or for any other circumstances, please let the school office know by 9 am.

You can contact the school office via telephone (0151 228 9968) or email: office@stvin.com

Thank you for your cooperation,



Dr. J A Patterson Principal



